
May 4, 2020 

 

Dear Families, 

The weather is beautiful. I hope you have been going outdoors every day. It is so important to get 

that fresh air and exercise. The weather forecast is showing rain for next week. I am going to 

look at that as an opportunity to wear my rain jacket and boots and use my umbrella!  

Also, I am hoping the rain will help some of my plants come up. I have been looking for my Jack 

in the Pulpit plants. I must have about 100 of them, but I have not seen them, yet, this spring. Do 

you have plants you are waiting to see?  

The plant that is being delivered with this week’s learning materials was grown from seeds 

which the children planted in March, before spring break. So long ago that they might not 

remember. If you are not familiar with plants and your child does not remember the name of it, it 

is a marigold. When danger of frost is passed, it can be planted in the ground or in a planter 

outside. I hope you enjoy it. It is one of my favorites! 

Please, always ask if you have questions or concerns about the leaning materials.  

Please send pictures of completed work. Some of you have returned the actual work and that is 

okay, too. You must do one or the other. Which one is right for you? 

Remember, you can go to New Discoveries web site to get the Daily Lesson Plan and This letter. 

One reason for doing that is the links are embedded so you can just click on them to get to the 

different online opportunities. 

 

Thank you to everyone who has returned the large plastic bags which your child’s learning 

materials are delivered in. Please keep returning those bags. Have one to return? It is never too 

late.  

 

Stay safe and well.  

Sincerely, 

Ms. Enerson and Mrs. Prieve  

your partners in your child’s education 
 


